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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission / .p- 'C
Division of Fuel Cycle and pW*[{.J.'~ 3, s
Material Safety, NMSS g nU 0

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief - c.' .s-

Transportation Certification Branch g6
Washingt.on, D. C. 20555

Reference: Consolidated Renewal Application for
Certificate of Compliance No. 9074
for Model No. AP-100

Gentlemen:

Enclosed please find ten (10) copies of Revision Number 06
dated June 10, 1982, for the Consolidated Application dated
March 12, 1982, for renewal of the above referenced Certificate
of Compliance. In this revision, we have addressed the
supplementary information requested in your letter dated April
30, 1982.

Very truly yours, s
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